Spring Grove Primary School

Year Two Homework and News

Friday 3" March 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,

Happy Friday! In Maths this week, we have continued to learn about multiplication and division and
have been multiplying and dividing by 2, 5 and 10. Please ensure that your child learns these facts,
out of order, and as a multiplication sentence. For example, 3x5, 7x5 etc. Next week, will begin a new
unit learning about Length and Height.

In English, we have been wowed with everyone’s writing! The children have worked extremely hard
to draft, edit and publish their biographies. The children tried their best to use keywords in their
biographies and remembered all the facts that they had learnt. Next week, we will read a new book
called Leaf by Sara Dieckmann to inspire our writing. We will begin by making predictions about the
story and then will focus on the vocabulary that has been used.

Book Day and Library visit:

Our Book Day is now on Monday 6 March 2023. Please remember to wear your sleepwear, and an
extra layer because it is cold! We will also visit Hounslow library on Tuesday 7% March 2023, if you are
able to support us on our trip please let the school office know.

Class assembly:
Our class assembly will be on Friday 10™ March at 9:15. Please keep an eye out for information linked
to this.

Cake Sale:
There will be a cake sale on Wednesday 8t" March 2023, please can you bring any cakes that you
wish to donate for us to sell on the morning of Wednesday 8" March.

Homework:

Maths — introduce your child to measurement using the sheet provide. You might want to measure
things around your house. As a challenge, can you add the unit of measure, centimetre (cm) or
metres (m)?

If you have any questions then please talk to us at pick up or email:
chaouki@springgrove.hounslow.sch.uk

Regards,

The Year Two team ©

Headteacher: Mrs Sue Colley
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